From: Bob & Larayne Holcomb

To: JCCR Exhibits
Subject: Their Future
Date: Thursday, March 7, 2019 10:03:37 PM

Dear Representatives,

I am certain that you have heard arguments from both sides regarding House Bill 2020. Before you vote, | would ask
that you contemplate the future and simply ask, “What would be in the best interest of my grandchildren?”

Thank you for your time,

Robert Holcomb
Ashland
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